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Summary:

Report to Kissinger from the Department of Defense on the legal and policy restrictions
preventing U.S. assistance to France's ballistic missile program (mainly National Security
Action Memorandum 294). The report also speculates on the specific technical problems
the French may have and want assistance with.
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